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October 28, 2016 

Ms. Cathy L. Stepp, Secretary 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
P.O. Box 7921 
Madison, Wisconsin 53707-7921 

s.c. 

William P. Scott 
Direct Telephone: 414-727-6270 
Email: wscott@mzmilw.com 

Re: Former Express Cleaners; 3941 North Main Street, Racine, Wisconsin; 
BRRTS # 02-52-547631 

Dear Secretary Stepp: 

I am pleased to report significant progress on attempts to clean up an old dry cleaning site, 

about which I previously corresponded. The contentious issues that previously blocked the path 

forward were discussed among and with your staff, and then resolved to allow this positive result. 

Your Department worked conscientiously with me and my consultant to carefully consider, modify 

and ultimately approve a proposed cleanup. That proposal is now being implemented. The 

protective cap has been removed and active cleanup will be performed November 1 through 7, 2016. 

Upon seeing the recent disturbance to the site, one hopeful area business and an unrelated area 

citizen have both expressed their appreciation of the possibility that the neighborhood eyesore may 

once again host a beneficial businesses or otherwise dignify the neighborhood. 

Sincerely, 

d)~ft~ ;I+~ 
William P. Scott 

WPS:mep 

cc: Kurt A. Thiede (via email) 
Patrick K. Stevens (via email) 
Darsi J. Foss (via email) 
Pamela A. Mylotta (via email) 
Nancy D. Ryan (via email) 

73 1 North Jackson Street, Suite 900 I Mi lwaukee, Wisconsi n 532 02·4697 I 414·27 1·2424 I www.malleryandzimmerman.com 

Milwaukee I Rhine lander I Stevens Point I Wausau 


